
 
 

 

27 May 2020 

Neil Beck 

Douglas Shire Council 

64-66 Front St,  

Mossman, QLD 4873 

Our ref:    
12520641_L_GA_OW 
Resubmission  
 

Dear Neil,  

Andrews Close 15-Lot Subdivision 

Operational Works Minor Changes Submission (ROL 2019_3061/1) 

On behalf of our client, KS5 Pty. Ltd. and subsequent to our recent discussions and emails, we hereby 
resubmit our application for an Operational Works Development Permit for the civil, electrical and 
landscaping works for the abovementioned project.  
 
As discussed, some minor changes have occurred to the layout as a result of Ergon’s requirement to 
incorporate a new substation into our client’s allotment.  
 
We have also taken this opportunity to add the staging of the development, due to the current uncertain 
economic environment due to Covid19.  
 
Attached (digitally) for your information and action are the following: 
 

 A complete set of Civil Construction Drawings (1 x A3 PDF of both stage 1 and stage 2 works); 

 Landscape For Approval Drawings (1 x A3PDF of both stage 1 and stage 2 works); 

 A copy of the SPA Electrical submission for stage 1 
 
 
We trust that the attached provides sufficient supporting information to enable Council to approve the 
development and provide an Operational Works Permit  
If you have any queries or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

Kind Regards, 

Greg Applin 

BEng (Civil) RPEQ Team Leader Cairns – Urban Development/Civil 

+617 4042 2261 

 


